
   The Public Works Department will once 

again be  picking up leaves from curb sides 

this fall. Citizens may rake leaves into piles at 

the curb, but not into the street. No sticks or 

other debris should be included ï leaves only! 

Do not bag your leaves. Any cars parked on 

the street should be moved, so that our crews 

can remove leaves safely and effectively. 

Citizens may obtain schedules and zone 

maps on the City of Trotwood   website at 

www.trotwood.org   

Also, Rumpke will provide disposal of bagged 

leaves on your normal trash pick-up day (limit 

of 10 bags, per trash pick-up date); residents 

may call (937) 461-0004 for more information. 

The program will begin (by zone) on October 

21st and run through  December 23rd 

(weather permitting). 

  Leaf  Pickup Program  

*NIC (National Inspection Corporation) / Code Enforcement 

Hello Trotwood Family,  
   I hope you had a great summer. The COVID-19 pandemic has been challenging for 

all of us. However, our community continues to be resilient by finding creative ways to 

establish a new normal in order to remain a city of growth and progress.  

   The upcoming November election is not far off. Each one of us has the opportunity 

to have our voice heard by voting, so be sure you 

are registered to vote by October 5, 2020. You may 

also want to consider voting  early. Early voting  

allows you to exercise your right to vote, yet avoid 

the crowds. Your vote is critical in every  election and always appreciated.  

   Another vital process still happening is the 2020 U.S. Census. I recently received an update on the response 

by Trotwood citizens and the number is troubling. To date, we have responded at a rate of only 54%. This low 

response is very concerning because accurate accounting of how many citizens live in Trotwood is needed in 

order to determine how much federal funding flows into our community every 

year over the next ten years. These numbers shape many different aspects 

and needs of our community including fire and police departments, schools, 

roads and highways, and how to respond to natural disasters. They also have 

a direct impact on our childrenôs lives through resources for health insurance, 

child care, food assistance, and early development programs. In addition, the 

number of seats a state represents in Congress is determined by each stateôs 

population as collected through the census data; therefore, we must respond 

to the census so that we are appropriately represented by our legislators.  

   The U.S. Census is mandated by the U.S. Constitution and allows us only ONE chance each decade to count   

every resident in the United States. The count is not intrusive and by law, your answers and private information 

is never published and cannot be used against you by any government agency or court. 

   Trotwood, we need you - this is an urgent appeal. Please take time today to do your part and         

complete the 2020 U.S. Census.  Each and every one of us must do our part to make Trotwood the    

successful community we all desire. Please make sure your voice is heard and that your household is counted.   

Mayor Mary McDonald 

City of Trotwood, Ohio 

Message From the Mayor, Mary A. McDonald  

2020 City Council Meetings  

City Council meetings are held on the FIRST Monday of the month at 6:30 p.m.  

Due to COVID-19, meetings have been held virtually; therefore, please check the City�¶s website 
each month for meeting details. 


